
 
 

Pembina Pipeline Corporation 
4000, 585 – 8th Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada  T2P 1G1 

 Telephone: (403) 231-7500  Fax: (403) 237-0254 
 

 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
ORIGINAL DELIVERED BY COURIER 
 
February 22, 2017 
 
 

National Energy Board 
Suite 210, 517 – 10th Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta  T2R 0A8 
 
Attention:  Ms. Sheri Young 
 Secretary of the Board 
 
Dear Ms. Young: 
 
Re: Pouce Coupé Pipe Line Ltd. 

Northern System Sweetwater Pump Station Addition – Partial Leave to Open Application No. 2  
 NEB File No.:  OF-Fac-Oil-P123-2015-02 01  
  
In accordance with the National Energy Board (“NEB”) Order XO-P123-005-2016, Amending Order AO-001-
XO-P123-005-2016 and Partial Leave to Open (“LTO”) Order OPSO-P123-007-2016, Pouce Coupé Pipe Line 
Ltd. (“Pouce Coupé”) is writing today to apply for partial LTO Application No. 2, pursuant to section 47 of the 
National Energy Board Act. 
 
As previously reported to the NEB in partial LTO No. 1, Pouce Coupé had an outage for our Northern System 
from October 2 through 7, 2016. During that time, Pouce Coupé completed the tie points at the Sweetwater 
Pump Station at 01-24-80-15-W6M. Accordingly, this partial LTO Application No. 2 is required for the 
remaining components of the Northern System Sweetwater Pump Station Addition Project.  
 
Communications respecting the enclosed may be directed to Melissa Lundy, Regulatory Advisor at (403) 231-
3153 or by email at mlundy@pembina.com.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Melissa Lundy 
Regulatory Advisor 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Heather Dodds, Operations Project Manager – National Energy Board 
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